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Diary dates  
2018

October
2nd Parent’s Evening from 4.30pm
3rd Parent’s Evening from 3.15pm
5th Individual school photos
8th PTA AGM, All Saints, all welcome, 7.30pm
15th Reception Reading Meeting, 6pm
29th October – 2nd November – HALF TERM
November
5th Inset day – school closed
8th PTA Fireworks event, All Saints, 5.30pm
9th Grandparent’s Afternoon Tea
20th Flu vaccination (nasal spray) for all pupils
23rd PTA Christmas Fair at All Saints’, 3.15pm
26th Last week of clubs
December
4th Year 1 & 2 Christmas Workshop St Johns
7th PTA Christmas Fair at Emscote 5-7pm New date!

12th Reception & Y1 Xmas play, 1.45pm
13th Reception & Y1 Xmas play, 5pm
18th Aladdin pantomime in school
19th Christmas jumper day

School Christmas dinner
20th Christmas Church Service, 9am
21st TERM FINISHES

2019
January 
7th Inset day – school closed
8th RETURN TO SCHOOL
21st

February
18th – 22nd – HALF TERM
April
12th TERM FINISHES
29th RETURN TO SCHOOL
May
6th Bank Holiday – school closed
27th – 31st – HALF TERM
June 
3rd – Inset day – school closed
July
19th – TERM FINISHES for pupils
22nd - Inset day – school closed

Reading Challenge
We’ve had some fantastic entries for 

this years’ Reading Challenge.  Judging 
will take place next week, and the 

winners announced in assembly next 
Friday 28th September.

We went down the yellow brick 
road!

Years 1 and 2 enjoyed a fantastic 
performance of The Wizard of Oz in 

school last week.  Everyone thought it 
was very exciting, and a big thank you 

to the PTA for funding it.

School Photos 5th October
Jane Stapleton Photography will be in 
school on Friday 5th October to take 
individual photos of all the children.  
Children will also have a photo with 

their sibling if they are both at
Emscote Infant School.  

If you wish to have a photo of them 
with a younger or older sibling, please 

arrive at 8.30am.  
Please note that we are happy to 

photograph family groups, the 
photographer’s time is limited and we 

need to keep the queue moving in order 
that we can get all the individual 
photographs take before lunch!  

Thank you



Emscote Express Book Corner

Every issue, we ask a member of staff to tell us about 
their favourite book.  This issue’s guest in the Book 
Corner is Midday Supervisor, toast lady and cleaner 
Mrs Robertson.
Title of Book
Mr Bump by Roger Hargreaves
What’s it about?
A clumsy person who keeps bumping 
himself and having horrible accidents.
Why is it your favourite book?
It was my son’s favourite book and I 
loved reading it with him.

Church Pop Up Café
Thanks to All Saints’ Church for organising 
the pop up café for parents to socialise 
after the school run.  It was much 
appreciated by those parents who used it.

Please listen to your child read 4 x per week

Medicines in school
Please note that we can only 

administer prescribed medicines in 
school.  Please come to the office 

and fill in a permission form, or 
print it off from the website, when 

bringing medicine  into school.

Using outdoor play equipment after school
Just to remind parents and carers that for insurance reasons we ask that children 
do not use the play equipment in the playground after 3pm.  If your child does 
use the equipment then they must be supervised by a parent or carer, and it is 
at your own risk.

Sing a Rainbow
Wednesday 24th October 

10.30am at All Saints’ Church.
A magical, colourful and 

interactive musical journey fro 
babies, toddlers and their 

grown ups.
For tickets serach B’Operal

‘Sing a Rainbow’ on Eventbrite

After School Clubs 
All clubs start next week (from Monday 

24th September).  Letters confirming 
clubs have been sent home.  

If you have any queries please contact 
Mrs Baker in the office.

Sharing Assemblies
Every class will share what they have been 

learning once a term, usually on a Friday at 9am.  
Here are the dates for the Autumn term:

12th October – Oak
19th October – Sycamore
26th October – Chestnut
9th November – Maple

16th November – Cherry
23rd November - Willow

Macmillan Coffee Morning
Friday 26th September, 9am
Help us to raise funds for this fantastic 
charity by enjoying a drink and cake for 
a donation to Macmillan.  Any 
donations of cakes would be very 
welcome!  Please bring them to the 
office on Thursday or Friday morning.

Reading Meeting, 6pm 15th October
Mr Queralt and Miss Johnson will be hosting a 

reading meeting, to help Reception parents and 
those new to school to understand how we 

teach children to read, and how best to support 
them at home.  Please come, no need to book!


